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This bill will do nothing except add another layer of bureaucratic restrictions that is 

not needed. Endeavoring to manage details using an Oregon State law that does not 

necessarily fit the circumstances is doomed to failure. Overregulation is already a 

major problem to fixing many of the problems encountered in rural areas. VOTE NO 

on SB 78 


